
 

 
 
City of Portsmouth Department of Public Works 
680 Peverly Hill Road 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801 

 
 
 

 
This addendum forms part of the original document marked “Household Hazardous Waste 
Collection Services RFP # 54-24”.  
 
The RFP date and time has changed to July 24th, 2024, at 2:00 PM.   
 
All else remains unchanged. 
 
 
Proposer will acknowledge this addendum within your proposal.  Failure to do so may subject 
Proposer to disqualification. 
 

End of Addendum #1 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
RFP #-54-24 

Household Hazardous Waste  
 

Issued July 22, 2024 
   
    


